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April RecapApril Recap
April flew by while the children enjoyed our “Out Of This World” theme.  We couldn’t have
“blasted off” the month better with a solar eclipse on the very first day back from Easter
Break!  The children had fun using a flashlight to demonstrate the moon coming between the
earth and the sun, and viewing the solar eclipse using the cereal box projector that they
made at school.  They used play dough to create amazing space scenes.  We searched for
space rocks around the classroom that contained hidden letters of the alphabet.  Earth Day
came on a Monday, a perfect opportunity to learn about how we can all make a meaningful
impact for a healthier planet by following the 3 R’s (reduce, reuse, recycle).  The children
then got to identify from a bulletin board created by Mrs. Craft which items were
recyclable and which were not recyclable.  We got to finish up the month with a fun science
experiment called “Shooting Stars In a Jar”.

Upcoming for MayUpcoming for May
Our May theme is “Dino Dig”, where we will continue to reinforce fine motor skills, review all
letters of the alphabet, name tracing, counting, and number tracing through activities that
allow the children to becoming little paleontologists, exploring dinosaurs and fossils. Some fun
activities include Dinosaur Alphabet Match, Guess My Dinosaur, and making our own fossils.

Friendly RemindersFriendly Reminders
Please make sure that you check the forecast each day and choose weather-appropriate
clothes/outerwear (if needed) for your child. Temperatures vary greatly this time of year!
Don’t forget!  Check the Class Dojo app each Monday to see class photos under “Stories”
and a summary of what we did in school that day under “Messages”.  
You can always reach me with questions or concerns by sending a message on Class Dojo
or emailing me at jenna3773@hotmail.com.
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